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Heller: Time for Leadership Change at the VA at the Highest Level
(Washington, D.C.) – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) today called for a leadership change at the Department of Veterans Affairs, saying:
[bookmark: _GoBack]“The Department of Veterans Affairs Inspector General’s report provides a very disturbing view of what has been confirmed as a systemic problem at the VA. Poor management must not be allowed to stand in the way of providing quality care for veterans in Nevada and across the country. I have great respect for Secretary Shinseki's service to our nation and the sacrifices he has made, but the problems within the Department for which he is responsible cannot be ignored. It is time for a leadership change at the VA at the highest level," said Senator Dean Heller. 
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